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Roblon announces changes to the Executive Management 
 
 
In recent years, Roblon’s core business has evolved to focus on the development, production and supply of 
high-performance fibre solutions and technologies within the telecommunications and energy sectors. 
According to several of Roblon’s customers as well as external business intelligence, the coming years are 
expected to see positive growth rates in the market segments that Roblon addresses. The Group’s growth 
strategy for the period towards 2025/26 targets selected global key customers with Key Account 
Management, Innovation and Operational Excellence as the core processes. 
 
To step up the execution of the strategy, Roblon is adjusting its Executive Management, reducing it from 
three members to two. At the same time, increased resources are being allocated to recruiting additional 
staff with the relevant professional skills. In this connection, CEO Lars Østergaard is resigning his position 
with immediate effect. Kim Müller, currently CTO, has been appointed CEO, and Carsten Michno, currently 
CFO, has been appointed Co-CEO/CFO. Both have long experience in top management within the Roblon 
Group. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Frederikshavn, 13 May 2024 
 
Roblon A/S 
 
 
____________________________________  
Jørgen Kjær Jacobsen     
Chairman of the Board of Directors   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For enquiries regarding this announcement, please contact the press and investor relations officer: 
Co-CEO/CFO Carsten Michno, tel. +45 9620 3300 
 
 
 
 


